

I would like to give a huge thank you to all those who came to the Annual Family Picnic. All the love and support showed to all of our residents and staff is greatly appreciated. We hope you had a fantastic time with all the festivities. If you have any pictures please feel free to tag the Yorkshire Facebook page or email them to us to be uploaded.



Administrator:

Julie Treakle
Julie.Treakle@baruchsls.org
Associate Administrator:

Julie Adelberg julie.adelberg@baruchsls.org

Resident Care Managers:

Stannesha Jones

Stannesha.Jones@baruchsls.org

Kally Hershberger

William Benson

Director of Food Services: Lynn Rhodes

lynn.rhodes@baruchsls.org

Assistant Food Services: Cheyanne Daling Director of Maintenance: Ken Kuchnicki

Life Enrichment Director: Carina Hendler

carina.hendler@baruchsls.org



Calling ALL Volunteers

We are currently in need of dependable people who are willing to serve in our community. There are many opportunities available to suit one's interest; and with flexible scheduling, we can accommodate even those with the busiest schedules. If you are interested in volunteering, or wish to have more information, please do not hesitate to call or email the Life Enrichment Director, Carina Hendler (616) 791-0111/ carina.hendler@baruchsls.org

Our thoughts and prayers are with the families of:

Antonina "Lena" Disbrow



SCHOOL





RESIDENTS BIRTHDAYS:

10th- Brenda Passmore

13th- Ruth Boughton

14th- Virginia Hayward